
2011 SHOW CALENDAR 

Jan. 15-16  Bill Cody 
Feb.26-27 Bill Cody 
March 19-20  Bill Cody 
April 23-24 Bill Cody 
May 28-29 Bill Cody 
June 3-4-5- NCHA Days co-sanction with PDCHA 
July 2-3 Bill Cody 
Aug. 6-7 Amarillo National Center 
Sept. 17-18 Pending 
Oct. 8-9 Bill Cody 
November 5-6 Bill Cody 
 
All shows start at 8:00 A.M. Fresh cattle provided in all approved classes. 
Health papers are required for stalls.  No reservations are needed.  Bring 
copies of your horse’s papers, NCHA cards, and your checkbook. All 
of these are REQUIRED to show. NO EXCEPTIONS!!!!!! If we have to 
send an invoice for show charges $100.00 handling fee will be added. 
 

Congratulations to the 2010 Award Winners:  
 
Hi Money Horse—Sweet Lil Lucy owned by Skip & Elaine Jones, shown by Skip  

Hi Point Non-Pro—Elizabeth Mears 

Top Hand Award—Jason & Bonnie Abraham 

Roxanne Chase Award—Brett Green.   
 

We would like to say Thanks to all of our Buyers at the Silent and Live 
Auction. Also a big thanks to all that helped with the Banquet.  Too 
many to list, but for all that you do, it is appreciated.   
 

2011 PCHA Officers are: 
 
President-Skip Jones                  806-679-9919       skip@fhss.us 

Vice-President-Buddy Thomas 806-886-2861       buddy.thomas@cactusfeeders.com  

Secretary- Jeri Adcock                  806-868-5808       adcock1@dishmail.net 



Directors:  

Mark Pearson  2011   806-659-2483 

Cheryl Callis    2011   806-683-2683 

Alvin Fults  2011   806-622-9787 

Bonnie Abraham 2012   806-323-8260 

Julia Baca  2012  806-267-0915 

Ralph Depew 2012  806-435-2159 

Jeff Chase  2013  806-435-5246 

Kent Courson 2013  806-435-0203 

Richard Hicks 2013  575-369-9141 

 
I made it through my first year with the help and patience of each and every one 
of you.  A big thanks to Cheryl Callis for being my “go to” person.  Also to Sophie 
Feger for helping with the transition.  
 
Thanks bunches, Jeri! 
 

 Please thank our sponsors for their support Please patronize these businesses 
and tell them we appreciate their continued support. Without their assistance 
we would not be able to cut! 
 
Allsups Convenience Stores                          Interstate Bank 
AQHA                                                                  Shering Plough 
Abraham Equine                                               Intervet 
Box K Cattle Co.                                                 Mobile Veterinary Practice  
Rafter 3 Feedyard                                             Jeff Smith Saddles 
Stratford Feedyard                                           West Texas Western Wear 
Micro Beef                                                          Metallic Cat 
Cactus Feedyard                                                Whiteface Ford 
Forty Seven Cutting Horse-Boyd Rice            Sleep Inn & Suites 
Sims Fencing                                                       Fifth Season Inn 
Frontier Feedyard                                              Daniel Quarterhorses 
Merial                                                                   Tejas Trading 
Larsen Cutting Horses 
 



From the President: 
We have had a very successful year in 2010 and it could not have been possible 
without all of the cutters that made the effort to attend our shows. We ended on 
a pretty strong note, with 74 horses working on the last day. Not bad for a 1 day 
show. We have our shows set for 2011. Please make plans to attend and bring a 
trailer load of horses.  
 
Our awards banquet was a lot of fun, attendance a little lighter than expected, 
but the ones there had a great time. In addition to all of the awards we auctioned 
a breeding to the great Third Cutting, courtesy of Carl and Shawnea Smith, that 
benefited the P.C.H.A. scholarship fund to the tune of $4,250.00.   
 
If anybody needs information or help with anything contact one of the officers or 
directors. They may not know, but they will help you find out. If you have 
suggestions for the shows do the same.  
 
Sending a get well to Jake Baca. Jake had hernia surgery on November 5th. He is 
already up and around and doing great. 
 
Good luck to all of our people going to Ft. Worth for the futurity! 
 
All of our information including the newsletter is available at our website. 
http://pages.suddenlink.net/pcha/ 
 
If you have anything for the newsletter, call or send it to Jeri.  
 
Thanks! 
 
Skip    
 
 
 
 
 

http://pages.suddenlink.net/pcha/

